' MINERALS CORPORATION

7 March 2008
By E-mail and Mail: dewars@inac-ainc.gc.ca

Spencer Dewar

Manager, Land Administration
Indian and Northern Affairs Canada
P.O. Box 100

Iqaluit, NU XOA OHO

Dear Sir:

RE: REQUEST FOR FINAL ONE-YEAR EXTENSION
LAND USE PERMIT NC20050023 - TRIEX MINERALS CORPORATION

We respectfully request a one-year extension to the term of Land Use Permit
NC20050023 from 19 July 2008 to 19 July 2009. The scope of the project has not
changed in any way.

Consultation efforts were begun in in Kugluktuk in May of 2005 with Triex holding
meetings with the KIA and KHTA. Meetings continued throughout 2005 while Triex
personnel were based in Kugluktuk. In 2006 a camp was established on Kirwan Lake
and consultation meetings were held in October 2006. Project updates were provided at
these meetings. It is regretful that consultation, while planned for October 2007, did
not take place however it is anticipated that consultation meetings will be held during
the early part of the 2008 field season.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (604) 687-6680, email
aarmitage@triexminerals.com, if you have any comments or questions, or require more
information.

Sincerely,
TRIEX MINERALS CORPORATION

Allafy/Armitag
Vice President, Exploration



